
 

So, congratulations on us being singled-out by Moody's as the only local authority worthy 
of a two-notch downgrade. 

Time to move on from the silliness and be a bit more cautious with residents' 
money, so that will mean the number's up on the ill-considered expansion to 'citydom'. 

Best Regards, 




